
  

 

September 1st, 2020 

        AWARE 

There have been a number of 
reports of black bears & a grizzly 
that have been hanging around the 
McLeod Lake community in the last 
month.  The bears are not easily 
scared away and there are possible 
attractants for them. 

Please follow these 
guidelines: 

 DO NOT LEAVE LEFTOVER 
SCRAPS OR DOG FOOD 
OUTSIDE. 
 

 PUT OUT GARBAGE IN 
BINS ONLY ON GARBAGE 
PICK-UP DAYS 

  (Tuesday’s & Friday’s Early Mornings) 

Your help to keep our People safe is 
greatly appreciated.  Our Youth & 
Elders can be seen any given day 
playing outside or going for a 
walk.  Please do your part for 

them.        

Mussi (Thank You), 

Emergency Management McLeod Lake  
EMML team 

 

Please    Be      BEAR     AWARE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


